
Christmas Card design competition entry date change
As you may be aware we have the Christmas card drawing competition 
happening now. Just to be aware that the designs need to be back at 
school by Friday 25th October and not the 28th as mentioned on the flyer.

For your diary- Remembrance Day Service
The Remembrance Day service will take place at 9.15am on Monday 11th November and weather
permitting it will take place at our new memorial garden on the oval. Aaron Violi MP will be
attending as will the RSL who are sending a bugler. All are welcome to attend

Parent Educational Requests
Parent Educational Requests are now open and will close on Friday 1st November. If you have lost
the form, please collect one from the school office.

Trivia night Saturday 26th October
Don’t forget to get your tickets from the office for the adults only trivia night 
on Saturday 26th October starting at 7pm in the BER Building. Lots of prizes 
and a silent auction. Remember you will need gold coins to take part in some
of the games. Get your team together and be ready for some fun and games. 
$20 for each team member.

District Athletics
Congratulations to the students who represented the school at the Division Athletics, Will,
Stanley S, Rhyder, Chase L, Hugo, Cooper, Elody, Sam, Shelby, Sienna, Nyah, Dakota and Anna.
Some students ranked in the top three in the Division and Shelby will be moving onto the next
stage due to her first place in discus. Some of the results were:
1st: Shelby – Discus
3rd: Sienna – Hurdles
3rd: Nyah – Long Jump
3rd: Dakota - Hurdles
3rd: Anna – High jump

JSC fundraiser Wednesday 23rd October
Just a reminder that the JSC will be organising a fundraiser for State Schools Relief next
Wednesday in the form of a pyjama day. This charity supports students whose 
families struggle with the cost of school uniform. Raising money for this 
charity will support vulnerable students and give us all a chance to get 
dressed up in our favourite pyjamas.

Have a great week

Andrew
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Gr 1/2 Science

The grade 1 and 2 students are
learning about growing and

changing. This week they had a
close look at mealworms. Over the

term they will observe them
growing and changing. 

JSC News: Pyjama Day on Wednesday 23rd October!

On Wednesday 23rd October, JSC is hosting a Pyjama
Day! Students are invited to wear their favourite

sleepwear to school in support of a great cause. This will
be a gold coin donation event, with all proceeds going to

State Schools' Relief, an organisation that provides
essential educational supplies to students in need.

As State Schools' Relief has supported our school over
the years, we are excited to give back through this

fundraiser. We can’t wait to see everyone in their fun
and comfy pyjamas!
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It’s not too late to sign up for Girls Cricket
Clinics happening on Tuesday afternoons. 

See details below.
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333 Main St Lilydale
lilydalemeats@gmail.com

tel:9738 7555 
mob: 0408 032 360

Trivia Night Sat 26th Oct
tickets from the office 

Gr 6 Graduation Bear orders
and payment due Thurs 24th
Oct

Book Club Issue 7 due     
Thurs 24th Oct

Lilydale Primary School staff are on duty before school from 8.45am and after
school until 3.45pm. Outside these times students will be unsupervised in the

playground. If your child needs to arrive before this time in the morning or after
the time in the afternoon please contact Extend at lilydale@extend.com.au to

arrange for your child to attend before or after school care.

2024 TERM DATES
Term 4 Oct 7 - Dec 20

CURRICULUM DAYS 2024
Monday 4th November

Monday 25th November
CURRICULUM DAYS 2025
Tues 28 and Wed 29th Jan

Tuesday 10th June
Monday 25th August

Monday 3rd November
Professional Practice Day Mon

24th Nov

TERM 4 2024

                                                    

October

Wed 23rd          Chess State Semi Finals

                               JSC Pyjama Day - gold coin donation

                               Pathway to Learning

Thurs 24th        Regional Athletics

Sat 26th             Trivia Night7pm

Wed 30th          Pathway to Learning

Thurs 31st        Halloween Disco Prep - Gr 2  2:15 - 3:15pm

                                                                    Gr 3 - 6         3:30 - 4:30pm

November

Mon 4th            Curriculum Day

Tues 5th            Melbourne Cup Public Holiday

Wed 6th            Pathway to Learning

Thurs 7th          Gr 3 Planting the Seed excursion

Mon 11th          Remembrance Day Service

           

FRIDAY LUNCH
ORDERS

Lunch Orders are available 

on Friday's 

Ordering cut off time is:

2pm for Daily Specials
9pm for ALL ORDERS

the Thursday prior
Place your order via the 

Flexischools App

Lilydale Primary School
School Number 0876
63-65 Castella St, Lilydale
Tel:         9735 1642
Email:    lilydale.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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